
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I am delighted to announce that tickets are now available for our school production 

MATILDA 
on Tuesday 10, Wednesday 11 and Thursday 12 October 2023 

please click here to access the booking form 
Please, please get your tickets early to avoid disappointment.   

Our school productions are always amazing and every night is sure to be a ‘sell out’ 
so please don’t delay in getting your tickets!! 

https://www.trybooking.co.uk/CRRQ

